TOWN OF MILLVILLE
BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING
November 17, 2003

ting duly posted with the Town Clerk, opened at 6:00 PM

sent :‘.;.;;"erej Chairman Diane McCutcheon, Vice Chairman Paul Savage, Brian Dicks, Mike Pare and Tom
wicz. Also present were Executive Secretary Suzanne Horne.

g session with John Dean, also present Joe Lemay who has the plowing contract with the Town.
Alaints that snow plowers were ntot punching in at dispatch but were calling and asking to be punched
e Lemay responded that he is the only one that calls to have his contractors punched in.

On a motion by Brian Dicks seconded by Mike Pare the Board of Selectmen unanimously voted to have the
niance of time cards and the hours to contractors to be strictly with Joe Lemay; time sheets prepared
- Mr. Lemay must be accompanied by time cards signed and verified by Lemay, Mr. Lemay must submit
tite bill including the verified time cards to John Dean, Highway Surveyor who will approve and
fatwird to the Treasurer for payment. Mr Lemay must also forward a current Workers’ Comp certificate to
¢ Board: The Board would also like invoices that are submitted to include name of roads that are
lowed.

Barrett of 52 Fisher Street submitted a letter of complaint, dated November 7, 2003, that be requested
read. Diane McCutcheon, Chairman read the letter to the Board. The letter stated that he, Mr. Barrett,
-omplaining to the Building Inspector Earl Vater very loudly when Selectmen Pare stepped in and
ated him rudely and then called the police on him. He would like to make sure that he receives copies of
1y police log that has his name on it. When asked what action he would like the Board to take Mr. Barrett
ponded that he would like it known hoe he was treated and he would like to make sure that he gets

ses of the police logs.

mesung recessed at 7:00 p.m, for the Special Town Mesting.
g reconvened at 8:30 p.m.

r from Rep. Callahan inviting the Board to a van tour on November 24, 2003 of several sites in the
cluding a stop in Millville for the five bridges that are out to bid.

1 :by Paul Savage and seconded by Tom Petrowicz the Board voted, 3 for and Brian Dicks and
- Pare against, to revise the badge policy 1o state that badges must be with employees at all time while
 property and to be shown when requested.

Hon by Tom Petrowicz, seconded by Brian Dicks the Board unanimousfy voted to have Diane
1 sign Mass Highway contract for $7,552.00 for location change in communication wires.

otion by Brian Dicks seconded by Mike Pare the Board unanimously voted to have Diane
Cheﬂ__ sign the extension for the Housing Rehab CDF1 FY02 grant until June 2004.

: Mike Pare seconded by Brian Dicks the Board unanimously voted to allow Onnies ‘n’
and Century Liquors to be opened and sell liquor on the Sunday before Thanksgiving to the
ore: New Years,

on by Mlke Pare seconded by Brian Dicks the Board unanimously voted to appoint Judith
and Dorothy DiLorenzo to the Cultural Council for three-year terms.

Ray Anderson concerning mowing contract with Brian Mullaly; he would like to have
: :ne:;t contract,
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